
CCRA Streets Committee 
 
CCRA approved a proposal to rework the intersection at 23rd and South Streets, with a 
view to improving its safety. 
 
CCRA, in conjunction with the Logan Square Neighborhood Association and Kennedy 
House, sent a letter to City Council President Darrell Clarke, urging the construction of 
the new, dedicated bus lanes on Market Street and John F. Kennedy Boulevard in the 
near future. 
 
The streets committee is currently studying a City proposal to build a two-lane bike lane 
on the south side of Market Street, between 20th and 23rd Streets. 
 
The streets committee is reviewing various preliminary proposals for the future of Martin 
Luther King Drive. 
 
The streets committee welcomed a new member, James Harrison. 
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Submitted by, Bill West 


